NOTES AND NEWS

Western Australian librarians

During the ALIA Conference to be held in Perth (September 30th - October 5th), an informal gathering, to enable library colleagues to meet, has been arranged for Thursday 4th October, commencing at 7.30 pm.

The proposed gathering will take place in the lounge at St Columba College, Stirling Highway, Nedlands (opposite the University of Western Australia).

To facilitate catering arrangements (light refreshments), it would be appreciated if those planning to attend, would indicate this to either:

Marcia Harrison c/- Ada Purnell Library In St Columba College Stirling Highway Nedlands WA 6009

or

Denise Hallion c/- Catholic Education Centre 50 Ruislip Street Leederville WA 6007

Lynn Pryor is away overseas until the new year. In her absence the Newsletter is being edited by Philip Harvey with the assistance of Rosalie Cotter from the Catholic Family Welfare Bureau in Carlton.

经存储存储存储存储

Lynn has travelled through Switzerland and Germany where she has become "something of an expert at flying along the autobahn". She is now in Oxford, even managing to arrange a personalised tour of the Bodleian.